
FETZER BROADCASTING COMPANY 

JOHN E. FETZER 
President 8 General Manager 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 

434 Maple St., N.E. 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

GRAND RAPIDS, MICHIGAN 
Studios: 187 Monroe N.W. 
Columbia Broadcasting System 

September 10, 1952 

We are happy to acknowledge your reception of radio 
station WJEF on April 16, 1952. 

We are very sorry that your previous request for 

confirmation of reception was not confirmed, but 
on checking our files I have not been able to find 
this correspondence. 

Thank you very much for your interest in our opera- 
tion and we hope that we may hear from you again. 

BMG :m 

Sincerely, 

," 

Bruce M. Glycadgis 
Technical Supervisor 

-.....1's THE FETZER STATIONS ---- 
WKZO-TV WJEF WKZO WJEF -FM 

Kalamazoo Grand Rapids Kalamazoo Grand Rapids 


